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Request for Decision   United Townships of Head, Clara & Maria Municipal Council 
Type of Decision 

Meeting Date Friday, May 20, 2011 Report Date Tuesday, May 17, 2011 
Decision 
Required 

 Yes X No 
Priority 

X High  Low 

Direction Only 
 Information Only x 

Type of 
Meeting 

X Open  Closed 

 
REPORT TITLE 

Clerk’s Report – For Information Only 20/05/11/801 
 
 

1. M&R Feeds has begun work on Bissett Bear Fencing Wednesday, May 18, 2011, it should 
be completed next week.  Once total costs are known, as discussed previously we will 
prepare a resolution to remove funds put into the Environmental reserves in 2010 to pay for 
this project. 

 
2. Lawrence Desjardins was not able to complete the last year of his Park Maintenance 

Contract and as such we have advertised for a new one year contract due to the short lead 
time and need to hire immediately.  The individual with the lowest price, proof of equipment 
and evidence of successfully providing a similar type of work will be contracted. 

 
3. Bill has suggested that he is willing to cut the grass next week as it will be another two 

weeks before we will be able to contract with anyone.  It is my recommendation that we 
“rent” Bill’s equipment for a couple of days so that he can cut the grass.  He has already 
cleaned the garbage at all sites.  He has assured me that in order to operate his plowing 
business he has over $1 million insurance on his vehicle; adequate for two days work.  We 
will pay Bill his regular wages and will sign a rental agreement for use of his vehicle and 
mowers for this short term unless Council determines otherwise. 

 
4. Kevin Mooder has begun the process of having our CofA amended so that Hazardous 

waste may be stored at the Stonecliffe site between collections. 
 

5. Newsletter will be sent next week. 
 

6. A public meeting to discuss waste management will be arranged for July as previously 
discussed.  A draft of materials will be presented to Council prior to mailing to all residents 
prior to that meeting.  We have yet to determine a date. 

 
 
 


